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Dear Friends:

It's been a month since being sworn in as

your Leon County Commissioner. I am

honored that the residents of District 5

have placed their trust in me to represent

them.

Over the next four years, I plan to rely

on my unique professional and personal

background to make decisions that are

best for the citizens of District 5 and

Leon County. My office is open to anyone

who wants to meet, no matter the issue.

I hope you have a wonderful holiday

season and a prosperous new year.

Feel free to call my office at (850) 606-

5375 or email me

at okeefed@leoncountfl.gov. Follow us on

social media at Facebook, Twitter,

Instagram, and Mastodon. Or see all our

account links at www.link.gallery/okeefe.

P.S. You're receiving this newsletter because you

previously inquired about government services.

Please click "Opt Out" at the bottom of this email

if you do not want to receive future newsletters.

Sincerely,

David O'Keefe  
   

Invite us to meet with you,
your group, or a
neighborhood

No matter the subject, please know that
my office door is always open. Whether
it's an issue about a road, trash
collection, or an idea you may have, feel
free to call and schedule a meeting or
phone call.

One of the first decisions I made was to
hire Gary Zirin, who served in the District
5 office for more than 9 years with
former Commissioner Kristin Dozier.  

How to contact us:

Office #: 850-606-5375
David's Email: okeefed@leoncountyfl.gov
Gary's Email: ziring@leoncountyfl.gov

Being sworn into the Leon County
Commission

with my wife Brooke and Chief Judge
Sjostrom

Closures for Christmas and
New Year's Day

Closed Sunday, December 25th and

Sunday, January 1st

✘ Leon County Libraries

✘ Leon County Solid Waste Management

Facility, Rural Waste Service Centers and

Household Hazardous Waste Center

✘ Leon County Offices          

✘ Leon County Animal Control

✘ Leon County Community Centers

Closed Monday, December 26th and

Monday, January 2nd

✘ Leon County Offices          

✘ Leon County Animal Control

✘ Leon County Community Centers

Remaining Open for the Holidays

✔ Leon County Parks and Recreation

facilities (parks, greenways, campgrounds

and boat landings)
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